
Hazel G. Bair

Hazel G. Bair, 72, Shade Gap, a
resident of Woodland Retirement
Center, Orbisonia, died early Thurs
day morning, February 27, 1992 at the
center.

Born September 22, 1919 in Cito,
Fulton County, she was a daughter of
the late Robert and Ethel Carbaugh
Gearhart.

She was a Methodist.

She was preceded in death by two
husbands, Arthur L. Walters and

Eugene Bair. Mr. Bair died in 1962.
Surviving are a close companion,

Robert Henry of Shade Gap; two
daughters: Doris J. Johnson of Los
Angeles and Karen Joyce Mentser of
Saltillo; two sons: William Walter of
Fottstown and James Bair of Dolan
Springs, AZ; 13 grandchildren and 16
great-grandchildren. A son, a sister
and a brother preceded her in death.

Services were held at 2:00 p.m.
Sunday, March 1 in the Kelso/Cor-
nelius Funeral Home. The Rev. Brad
ley Kneppofficiated. Burial was made
in Clear Ridge Cemetery.
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